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VIA EMAIL

TO:

CC:

RE:

The Honorable Paul Koretz, Councilmember, 5th District
City of Los Angeles, Paul.Korezt@LACity.org

The Honorable Mike Bonin, Councilmember, 11th District
City of Los Angeles, Mike.Bonin@LACity.org

Los Angeles Police Commission
CommunityRelationsOIG@LACity.org

Shany Ebadi, Field Deputy CD11

City of Los Angeles, Shany.Ebadi@LACity.org

Eric Bruins, Transportation Director CD11
City of Los Angeles, Eric.Bruins@LACity.org

LAPD Headquarters
Contact.LAPDOnline@gmail.com

MVCC Motion - Letter of Support for LAPD Action

Dear Councilmembers:

At the regularly scheduled meeting held April 20, 2022, the Mar Vista
Community Council approved the following policy motion by a vote of 10-2-3:

A)

B)

The MVCC is in support of the LAPD action on March 1, 2022, that
adopted a policy placing limits on officers conducting pre-textual traffic
and pedestrian stops. The MVCC is also in support of the LAPD
adopting policies that further restrict officers’ use of “pre-textual
stops,” including but not limited to:

Eliminating pre-textual stops for minor traffic violations where such
violation can be documented without direct and personal police
interaction and instead documented through video and/or
photographic evidence (e.g., the relevant vehicles and license plates),
with the associated citations sent to the mailing address associated
with the relevant vehicle and/or license plate; and

Implementing sufficient training to educate police officers on implicit
racial biases and de-escalation tactics.

Thank you for your thoughtful consideration of the matter,

Kathryn Wheeler, Chair
Mar Vista Community Council
Chair@MarVista.org
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